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School Activities
Student council is focusing on “Never Give Up!”
for the month of December. 

Tuesday, December 5th our Food Drive and
Hat/Mitten collection begins.

Senior boys and girls basketball has started.
Intramurals have begun during recess for
interested students.  Go Kings!
All students watching our Kings play, need to be
with an adult, otherwise they are not permitted
to enter school buildings.

Pita Pit and Pizza are available  
through School Cash Online. If you
need assistance, please reach out.

From the Office

Home & School is hosting our
Winter Dinner on Tuesday,
December 19th.  More information
to come.

Winter Dinner

Cold weather has arrived.
Please send your children with
appropriate outer wear so they
can enjoy every recess, plus
special activities outside (e.g.
outdoor learning, DQPE,
neighborhood walks).

Weather



Thank you to all the parents who
ordered pizza through School Cash
Online. If you missed ordering this
month and need assistance for next
month, please reach out.

Our school will be participating
in the Terry Fox Run, Thursday,
October 5th from 1:40-2:45.
Donations will be accepted.

Fall weather is upon. This is the time of
year that students need to dress in
layers as we are experiencing colder
mornings, and warmer afternoons.
Please make sure your child is dressing
appropriately. It is worth taking a
moment to label your child’s name on
the tag should it be misplaced. 

Dec 5-15th - Food Drive and Hat/Mitten
collection 

Dec 12th - Home & School/Parent Council
meeting at 6:00 pm

December 18- Winter sock day 

Dec. 19- Sparkle and shine day (dress up for
winter dinner) 

Dec. 20 - Festive winter sweater day 

Dec. 21- Mad for plaid day/CKSS Music Concert

Dec. 22- PJ / comfortable clothes day & Dance a
Thon 

Mark you Calendars...


